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CLASS XI  OF 2021-22 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

 

Since time is of essence, and students are awaiting their Board results which may be announced at 

the end of June 2021, the School has allotted streams for the prospective Class XI of 2021-22, based 

on the average of the scores of Class IX, and the two Pre-Boards of 2020-21.  Effort has been made 

to allot as per the student’s first preference, provided his or her average matches the ‘inter se’ merit 

scores. Teaching in Class XI will begin in earnest, as the per the given schedule, from day one. 

 

These allotments are final, and all requests have been considered, factoring the norms that 

have been stated here above.  This is a standard and a non-negotiable regulation in our 

school; the stream allotted to a student, after due process is not to be changed after the Board 

results. The admission is finalized on payment of fees and joining the Class. 

 

No mainstream subject can be allotted as the 6th subject, as per school norms.  Students are required 

to join the Section allotted from day one. At the end of the first week all absentee students will be 

struck off the rolls and will clearly forfeit the right for the stream as it will be given to those next in 

the merit list and who attend regularly throughout the month of June. Absence from classes in the 

month of June, will be considered as a decision by the absentee student, to leave school and all such 

absentee students will be deemed to have left school and their names struck off the rolls.  

 

If per chance, any clarification is to be sought by anyone, the same may be done, through an email 

communication to agnelenquiry11@gmail.com by 26th May 2021(10:00am). The School will revert 

to you and respond by 29th May 2021 (06:00pm), only if a change is possible.  

 

(This process prevents endless enquiries that seek to bypass the process followed and becomes a 

drain on the time of the School Management and the Faculty and deprives students who have joined 

the class, undue days, as classes have to on stream from day one). 

 

May 24, 2021 

 

 

DIRECTOR  

mailto:agnelenquiry11@gmail.com

